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Please enter the following into public record:

The Film Tax Credit was never intended as an income tax recovery scheme. The spirit and
 intent of the authors of the FITC was to “create meaningful long-term jobs for Nova
 Scotians.”* With the proposed changes, three of four of those jobs created will no longer
 exist; and I am one of the hundreds who will have to leave Nova Scotia and pay taxes
 elsewhere.

*Quote from the Film Nova Scotia Business Plan 2000-2001

Sincerely,
Anita Reilly McGee




